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OBNDD has set a new deadline to correct applications. “Official correspondence” from the OBNDD will be
sent via email or first-class mail to the individual listed as the contact person on the OBNDD application.

If OBNDD identifies and issue after it has been accepted for filing, OBNDD will notify the contact person
via email or first-class mail.

The applicant will have thirty (30) days to address all identified issues with the application. Failure to
correct the issues identified by OBNDD will result in the application being deemed as withdrawn.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact a member of our team.
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